
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: CMIN-1-23-4073  

 
 
Ms Juliana Addison 
Chair 
Legislative Assembly Environment and Planning Committee 
Parliament House 
Spring Street 
EAST MELBOURNE   VIC   3002 
epc.assembly@parliament.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Chair 
 
In August 2021, an inquiry into apartment design standards was referred to the Legislative 
Assembly's Environment and Planning Standing Committee. 
 
The Committee has now released its final report which contains 35 recommendations.  
 
The Department of Transport and Planning is leading the Victorian Government’s response 
to these recommendations, and a report which will be tabled in Parliament shortly. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Hon Sonya Kilkenny MP 
Minister for Planning 


